
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Jamie 

For his growing enthusiasm and  

perseverance for learning. 

 

Year — Katie 

For showing fantastic listening 

when we were learning about  

Ramadan and Eid.  

 

Reception/Year 1 — Matilda D 

For fantastic independent sounding 

out whilst writing labels and a  

caption about Captain Scott. 

 

 Year 3 and R -Logan and Phoenix  

For raising £100 for Children in 

Need from a sponsored walk. 

Week ending 17th November 2017 

From Mrs Barber 

Thank you for so many amazing tombola donations 

today.  The children all remembered it was non  

uniform and their Children in Need donation.  They 

enjoyed decorating their spotty cakes and 

we made £83.00 for this worthy cause. 

Open Morning 

For children starting 

school in September 

2018 is   

24th November at  

9.00 am. 

All welcome 

Christmas Lunch 

Choices 

Please return your  

Christmas Lunch 

menus by Friday 

24th November. 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Holly W 

Who celebrated her  

birthday this week. 

Operation Christmas 

Child  

Shoeboxes are being  

collected on 23rd  

November.  Please fill  

shoeboxes  and bring 

into school. 

Save the Date 

Friday 1st December 2017 

Christmas Fayre 

5-7 pm 

Please contact Mrs While if you can 

help. 

Road Safety 

There is a growing concern amongst parents 

regarding the speed of cars around school.  

This has been passed on to the Parish Council 

regarding resident drivers.  Could all parents 

drive with care in front of school and not use 

the area as a turning circle in order to keep 

our children safe.  Please do not leave your 

car running and unattended when parked. 

Year 3 4  

The children would like 

teddy bears to sell for 

their stall at Christmas 

Fayre.  Please bring in any 

unwanted soft toys. 

Maths Morning 

There was a fabulous turn out of parents 

on Wednesday to our Maths Presentation.  Parents 

were able to join in with maths activities with their 

children afterwards and visit other classes to see 

the progression of methods and resources.  Our 

Progression in Mathematics policy is on 

our website along with the presentation 

under the curriculum tab. 

School APP 

The school APP calendar 

has been updated in line 

with our website.  Please 

link it to your phone  

calendar. 

Letters 

Raffle tickets—Whole school 

Nativity Costume—Year R 1 

Switch off—Whole School 


